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OPEN EVENING 
For prospective Year 7 pupils in 2023 

 

Open Days 
For prospective Year 7 pupils in 2023 

Thurs 6th October 2022, 5.30pm to 7.30pm 
Doors open at 5.00pm, Tours of the Academy will be organised for 
all those attending. The Principal will give 2 talks in the Main Hall, 

5.30pm – 5.45pm & 6.15pm – 6.30pm. 
 
 

13th and 14th October 2022 
11.45am and 12.45pm 

Contact Reception to book on a tour 

 

The Kingswood Secondary Academy, sponsored by the 

Greenwood Academies Trust, is a successful educational 

community, judged as Good by Ofsted, which continues to 

innovate and improve. A well regarded Sixth Form, 

significantly improved GCSE results and excellent pastoral 

care, make Kingswood an exciting place to learn. 

We are opening the doors of our modern facilities to 

prospective parents and pupils in and around Corby. 

Come and take a tour of the buildings, meet the staff and 

take this opportunity to discuss your child’s future. 

“This is a good school” 

“An exciting opportunity to see this 

vibrant and successful Academy in 

action” 


